
Tessa J. Dalton 

112 3 Monroe Street 

Denver, Colorado 80206 

April 23 1973 

Mr Don Crabtree 
Route l 
Kimberley Idaho 83341 

Dear Mr Crabtree: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter 
and alterations to Mr Michener 1 s manuscript on 
the Folsom Point. He is away at present, but 
asked me to tell you that he is most impressed 
both with your suggestions and the way in 
which you expressed them. As soon as he has 
had a chance to review your letter I know he 
will be writing to you personally. 

Meanwhile, very many thanks for all your 
help on this. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 

/t 


